
 

 

  
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
  

 
 
 
 
      
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
       
 
 
 
 
  
 
  

 

Happy Birthday! 
14 – Eli Hill 
15 – Hattie Flood 
17 – Harper Matlock 
18 – Angie Johnson 
       Devin Stewart 
19 – PeeWee Roberts 
 
 

Happy Anniversary! 
12 – Jan & Joe Oakley 

 

 
 
 
 

Locust Grove 
Baptist Church  

 
 
 
 
 

    
     

The Clark Family 
 

Grace, Callie, Addie,  
Nick, & Thomas 

 

  

Our Mission 
Statement 

 

Making a difference in  
our world by winning folks  
to Christ, while teaching 

them the Word of God, and 
training them in the  
ministry of reaching  

others for Christ.  
 

Matthew 28:19-20 
 

 Church Safety Team 
 
 

 

6/13/21 
Ken Oakley 

 
6/20/21 

PeeWee Roberts 

“Carry each other's burdens, 

and in this way, you will 

fulfill the law of Christ.”             

                            Galatians 6:2 

Baptist Church 

June 13, 2021 

 
 

KBC Church Planter 
 

This week let us focus on 
Michael Meredith at  

Bluegrass Community Church in 
Lexington, Ky. 

 

His email is: 
Blugrasslexky@gmail.com 



 

 

 
 
 
    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

 
 

 
 
   
 
  
         
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
            
            
         

 
Call to Worship     Come Now is the Time to Worship  

Missionary Moments                    Orville Herndon 
Welcome/Prayer                               Pastor Clark 
Hymn                   The Lily of the Valley         189 
Hymn              Jesus is All the World to Me    184     
Children’s Message                              Gail Oliver 
Special                                  Bonnie Joy Johnson 
Sermon     “How Can I Know I am Saved?”                                       
Passage           various scriptures      Pastor Clark   
Invitation                  I Have Decided              305 
Benediction Prayer 
Church Business Meeting 
 

Choir Practice – 5:30pm 
Bible Study – 6:00pm 

 

Sunday School – 9:00 am  
Morning Worship Service – 10:00 am 

 

Staff 
 

Nicholas Clark, Pastor   
Amber Harris, Music Director                            
Orville Herndon, Sunday School Director                                                     
Kathy McCraw, Discipleship Training Director 
Martha Davis, Organist /Jan Oakley, Pianist   
Dorothy Dannelly, Bulletins  

Deacons     
 

Scott Ellis 270-881-2716 
Donnie McCraw 270-350-0860 
Joe Oakley 270-350-8151 
Ken Oakley 270-350-6826                               
PeeWee Roberts 270-350-2045 
Dan Sheehan 270-350-1813 
 

Nicholas Clark, Pastor  
pastornrclark@gmail.com/812-489-3628 

 

 
 Pastor Nick and Callie will leave the afternoon of June 13th 

for the SBC Annual Meeting in Nashville and return late on 
June 16th.  If you have a ministry need, please feel free to 
contact one of the deacons. 

 
 Vacation Bible School begins Wednesday, June 23rd, and will 

continue every Wednesday night through July 28th at 6:30pm. 
A meal will be provided at 5:45pm each Wednesday night 
before VBS. 
 

 The Middle School class will be having lunch together after 
church on June 27 at Mikkado's in Oak Grove.  We will be 
taking the church bus or you may meet us there.  Cost is 
about $20 per student.  Please let Callie know if you and/or 
your child plan on attending by June 20. 
 

 The Building & Grounds Committee will meet Sunday, June 27 
at 5PM. 
 
 
 

Congratulations on the engagement of Amber Harris and Brenton Bailey! 
 

There will be a wedding shower for them on August 22nd at 1:00pm in 
the Fellowship Hall. They are registered at Walmart, Amazon, and  

2 Chicks & A Farmer (in Murray). 

 

 


